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            ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE

The Golden Sheaf Chapter of Canada Post Heritage Club will combine their 
       Annual Meeting with a luncheon on  Saturday, September 24, 2022
 
                   Place: Regina Senior Citizens Center
                     (College Ave. & Elphinstone St.) 

        Registration: 11:30 am.  Catered Hot meal at noon.
Cost:  $10 per person, collected at the door,  which will be designated to our Charity Fund
In alignment with our National Constitution, Positions up for election, along with their responsibilities of each, are:
President (2 yrs.)   Presides at all executive, general, membership, annual, and some special-functional meetings. Has the authority to call meetings at all levels; appoints Ad Hoc sub-committees as required; is ex-officio member of all Chapter sub-committees; represents Chapter at the Annual National Presidents meeting;  keeps National membership data-base up to date as well as Web site info. Promotes good communication.
2nd Vice President (2 yrs.)  Assist the President as executive member; Coordinate annual                                                  Summer Social. 
Treasurer  (2 yrs.)  Keep a set of books on all Chapter income and expenditures; reports financial status at all executive meetings; submits the Chapter's annual audited financial report each year to the President for submission to the National Office.             
Secretary (1 yr.)  Attends all Chapter meetings and records and disperses all minutes of proceedings of Executive meetings, Annual meeting and general membership meetings,.  accepting membership dues and issue receipts and working alongside Treasurer.
Nominations for the above positions can be given to:
Laird Wilson,     4950 Pasqua St.#205      Regina SK .S4S 7L2.   phone (306) 543-0739.
George Totten        35 Spiess Bay             Regina SK S4R 7N9    phone (306) 545-0089
Nominations will also be accepted from the floor.
Please ensure that the person you nominate is fully aware of your nomination and has given their consent to stand for election. Perhaps you, yourself, would be interested to serve. Let one of them know your intentions.
N.B.-   We must have accurate numbers for our caterer so kindly RSVP by phoning  Conway (306) 586 2704 (leave a message) or email  conwaycroziersmith@gmail.com 
if you intend to come to this meeting..   Deadline is September 16, 2022. 
Conway is attending the National Presidents Meeting Sept.12-16 so please don’t wait for the last minute to reply..  
